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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON. D. C 20555
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Mr. Kenneth M. Wolga
324 Snyder Hill Road 1 DOCUMENT CONTAINS
Ithaca, New York 14850 TH‘§005 QUPUW PAGES

Dear Mr. Wolga:

This is in reply to your letter of May 12, 1980, to Presicent Carter about
the safety of nuclear power.

Enclosed is a statement of December 7, 1979, by the President on the Kemeny
Commission Report on Three Mile Island. This includes the following:

“The steps I am announcing today will help to ensure the safety of nuclear
plants. Nuclear power does have a future in the United States. It is an
option that we must keep open. I will join with the utilities and their
suppliers, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission, the executive departments
and agencies of the Federal government, and also the State and iocal
governments to assure that the future is a safe one."

An Action Plan has been developed to provide a comprehensive and integrated
basis for the actions judged necessary by the Nuclear Regulatory Commission to
correct or improve the regulation and operation of nuclear facilities as a
result of the experience with the Three Mile Island accident and the official
studies and investigations of the accident. Every effort ic being made to
protect the public health and safety at all nuclear power plants that are
currently in operation or that may start operating in the future.

Sincerely,

plnrtt AL

Harold R. Denton, Director
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation

Enclosure:
As stated
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324 Snycer Hill Road
Ithaca, New York 14850
May 12, 1980

President Jimmy Carter
The White House
Washington, D.C.
Dear Mr. President:

I am very concerned about the safety of nuclear power,
More and more fregquently I hear about safety problems in
operating nuclear power plants, Today I read in my local
paper that a broken pump in a nuclear power plant in
Russellville, Ark, leaked 50,000 gallons of radioactive
water, The frequency of accidents like these lead me to
believe that these plants are not being made that well., I
think that until they can be made more reliable they should
not be built, The fact that frequent malfunctions are
occurring will make it difficult for our country to switch
to nuclear power in our effort to conserve on the import-
ation of oil,

I think these questions merit your personal attention,

Respectfully yours,
-, , '3

&, amnills 1P

¥enneth M, wOiga

&th Grade Student
Dewitt Junior High School



